WE'D LIKE YOUR INPUT!

Dear Parishioners of St. Raphael Parish:

The Social Gathering Committee is putting together some possible events for 2024-25 that you might enjoy, and we would like to hear from you.

We have some ideas, listed below. Please check off those you would be interested to participate in. If you have some ideas, please list them below as well.

Thanks so much for your input. We'd like to make 2024, and onward, a memorable and fun time for you!

	New Year's Eve Celebration
	Halloween costume party
	Pumpkin carving contest
top/envolute/dombie	Local theater performances
	Winery tours
	Trips to CT orchards
-	Historic Milford events/offerings
-	CT Flower show in Hartford (February)
	County Fairs
	Demonstrations by local artists, crafters, etc.
	St. Patrick's Day party/dinner
-	Sports games
	Other:

Please return this survey by Sunday, April 21. You can drop it off in the collection basket, the back of the church after Mass, or the rectory mailbox.